
POSITIVELY IMPACTING EVERY STUDENT, EVERYDAY! 
 

DECEMBER 2018 

GOOD PEOPLE OF TIGER NATION:  

Happy Holidays to all.  Construction is nearing completion meaning the 

secondary students will begin the 2019 school year in the new middle 

school, high school building.  There will be an open house for all 

community members to come and celebrate the grand opening.  Please 

visit the school website and Facebook page for updates on when the 

open house celebration will take place.   

Once the new building is open, all students will be picked up and 

dropped off by the school bus fleet on the South end of the elementary 

school.  The new bus loop is only for buses.  We ask elementary parents 

to continue dropping their children off at the east elementary main 

entrance.  Secondary parents may use the new parking lot to drop off 

their children on the South side of the new MS/HS building.   

A big thank you to the Wiggins Police Department who served lunch at 

the annual Thanksgiving Lunch.  The Police asked for tips, raising $198 

to be used to pay for students in need lunch balances.   

Highlights:                                                                                                              

Elementary Students of the Month for November 

Kindergarten: Hudson Jaramillo    1st grade: Lane Wamsley 
2nd grade: Osbaldo DeLaCruz          3rd grade: Aden Flores 
4th grade: Jackson Adams                 5th grade: Alex Tarrango 
 
Middle School Students of the Month for November  
 
6th Grade- Aiden Gray   &   Yaritzi Mendez 
7th Grade-Michael Castillo    &   Skylar Gregerson 
8th Grade-Taryn Yzaguirre   &   Raelynn Koenig 
                                                        

Please visit the Wiggins Website, Facebook page and Twitter 

Feed for updated information.  

                                           Go Tigers 

    Superintendent: Trent Kerr 

BOE Meeting Wednesday, 
December 5th 6PM in 
High School Library 

TPO Craft Fair December 
1st in Elementary Gym 

No School Wednesday, 
Dec19th through 

Tuesday, January 8th  

Choir Concert Dec 12th 
7:00 PM in Middle School 

Gym 

 Band Concert Dec 13th 
7:00 PM in Middle School 

Gym  

Secondary Finals 
Monday, Dec 17th 

Tuesday, Dec 18th  

Volleyball 2A Final Four Finish 
 

Colorado All State game 
participants  

Chloe Baker, Tanna Hansen 
 

LPAA All Conference  
Volleyball 

Chloe Baker, Tanna Hansen, 
Paige Finegan 

 
2A Volleyball All State 
1st Team- Chloe Baker 

Honorable Mention- Tanna 
Hansen 

Northcentral All-Conference 
Honorable Mention Football      

Devin Harshman 
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